
The Pennsylvania Department of the Auditor General learned of alleged illegal acts/improper use 
of Liquid Fuels Tax funds by Quincy Township during the 2018 and 2019 calendar years. 
The allegations called into question the reliability of evidence that we used to determine the 
accuracy of the information on the township’s MS-965 forms and the township’s compliance 
with applicable requirements as previously reported in the examination reports for the 2018 
calendar year and the 2019 calendar year. As a result, we removed the examination report from 
this website, and the findings and conclusions presented in the report should not relied upon. 
 
The Pennsylvania Department of the Auditor General plans to audit the township’s MS-965 
forms and the township’s compliance with applicable requirements at a future date and will post 
the report to this website upon completion. 


